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Comments: I'm writing in to express my opposition to draft option D in the updated management plan. It is my

understanding that option D would limit motorized access in the winter near the town of crested butte. I currently

use snowmobiles to access terrain that would otherwise be unreachable in a day during the winter months. It is

my opinion that the areas that are currently multi use near crested butte should remain as such to allow for a

larger user group to enjoy the area. 
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